HEARTS
+SPARKS

House Committee on Revenue
900 Court Street NE
Salem, OR 97301

March 21, 2021

Dear House Committee on Revenue,

Hello. I'm writing to voice my support for HB 3244 to expand the Oregon Production Incentive Fund to $20
million.

As an independent filmmaker in Portland, | have indirectly benefited from the growth of the digital media
industry in Oregon in a few ways, but they have been substantial in expanding my work as well as the work of
other media makers here. Over the years in the making of my short films, | have been fortunate to work with
skilled crew members who work on larger sets and | have received generous gear and camera donations.
These two things wouldn’t have happened without the steady income from productions that have grown our
state media industry.

| hope you'll vote yes on HB 3244 in support of expanding OPIF and bringing more economic opportunity to
our state.

Thank you.

Dawn Jones Redstone
Owner, Hearts+Sparks Productions

Portland, Oregon



